
 

 

 

ORIENTATION INFORMATION 

 
 

 

Each newly credentialed person is required to 

attend an orientation. 

 

 

The next orientation will be held at the 

Lancaster Mennonite Conference Office 

on Wednesday, 

 

April 18, 2018 

7:00-9:30 pm 

 

 

Please register at least one week in 

advance so adequate materials 

can be prepared. 

 

717-293-5246 ext. 100 or jsantiago@lancasterconference.org 

 


